
WINCHESTER CITY COUNCIL 
 

Section 15 of the Open Spaces Act 1906 
 
Notice of Public Consultation Regarding Draft Byelaws and 

Designated Parking Area for Bramdean Common 
 
Under the provisions of Section 15 of the Open Spaces Act 1906, the City Council 
hereby gives notice that it is considering the introduction of new byelaws for land 
which forms part of Bramdean Common. 
 
To complement the bye-laws the Council is also considering the construction of a 
designated parking area at a suitable location on the common. 
 
The public is invited to make comment on both the draft byelaws and the designated 
parking area proposal. 
 
A copy of the draft byelaws and indicative plans showing the location and design of 
the parking area are available for inspection during normal office hours at the 
reception desk in the City Offices, Colebrook Street, Winchester. 
 
Any comments on the proposed byelaws and parking area should be made in writing 
and addressed to the Head of Landscape and Open Spaces, Winchester City 
Council, City Offices, Colebrook Street, Winchester (ref: Bramdean Common) no 
later than close of business on 15th June 2012. 
 
Damian Offer 
Head of Landscape and Open Spaces 
Winchester City Council 
City Offices 
Colebrook Street 
Winchester 
Hampshire 
SO23 9LJ 
 
4th May 2012 
 
 
 


